Administrative Short Notes

is a notice of compliance from the
Texas Department of State Health Services
regarding our status with the Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act (AHERA). We are
in compliance.

We continue to celebrate the support of the
Joe Barnhart Foundation as they add value to
our learners. is a letter revealing
this support for our art program.

is a copy of information from the
Bee County Tax Assessor-Collector’'s office
regarding our values. Recall that we used the
values from the Bee County Central Appraisal
District to establish a basis for our 2006-2007
budget.

We like to occasionally share articles with you
in an effort to provide information related to

our challenges/opportunities. We have
discussed the need for instructional
technology specialists and this article

provides a model.

are the ACT results from last
year. Note that the report includes a 5-year
trend. I am asking staff for a
breakdown/comparison of students who take
ACT and/or SAT.

We have shared with you that A.C. Jones High
School did not meet AYP in the area of math
TEKS for economically disadvantaged
students. is an email from Nancy
Jones to me regarding our position on our
ability to successfully appeal.

-Next Regular Board Meeting-

October 17, 2006

6:00 p.m.

.........................

Belicslas To Siideard Decies...

CATCH THE SPIRIT!



